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THE 1 968 ANNUAL EBBA MEETING 

The 1968 EBBA Annual Meeting will be held at Oglebay Park, Wheeling, 
West Virginia. This is a municipal park of over 1200 acres. Although 
patronized by local groups, organizations from all over the country often 
select it for their annual meetings. The locale is exceptional. Some 
of the original buildings, dating back over a century, are still utilized 
for park use, though most of the buildings are relatively quite modern. 
The park's natural beauty is enhanced by skillful use of plantings of 
rare shrubs and trees. There are many foot paths and bridle trails. In 
addition, there are "civilized" features such as golf, tennis, swimming, 
greenhouses, arboretum, riding academy, etc. 

Accomodations include the deluxe Wilson Lodge, cabins, and Camp 
Russell, all within the park. Lodging at the Wilson Lodge runs about 
$8 single and $14 double. Good food is served at the Oglebay. Restaurant, 
at reasonable prices. Many of us will stay at Camp Russell where lodging 
is even more reasonable than at the '.Vilson Lodge, not only for the sake 
of economy, but also for the informal, outdoor atmosphere. Camp Russell 
is a pleasant few minutes stroll, in agreeable terrain, from the Wilson 
Lodge and the Oglebay Restaurant. 

The official meeting dates are April 5 to 7, 1968. Persons who 
wish to arrive earlier or stay later may make independent arrangements 
by writing to Oglebay Park for literature and reservation applications. 
This literature is interesting even if you plan to be With the main group 
at Camp Russell and only during the scheduled meeting dates. 

I am delighted to report tha:t our host is the spirited, active and 
well-informed Brooks Bird Club, several of whose members are also .mem­
bers of . EBBA. This club has in past years several times been host to 
other ornithological organiza ti'ons. They will be well. qualified to make 
us comfortable and to arrange an interesting program. 

Location Committee: Albert Sc}:mitzer, Chairman 
Mrs. Charles (Chip) Neel 

CONSERVATION COMMITI'E!i; 

The Conservation Committee would . like to develop a "resource file" 
and/or library of slides, tapes and other mate1~als wnich can be used as 
teaching aids and programs of Conservation and Outdoor Education. \~e 
would appreciate cards from any members who might care to loan or con­
tribute materials to · this effort. 

Conservation Committee: Chris N. Rose, Chaiman 
98 Lopez Road 
Cedar Grove, N.J. 07009 


